
 

 
 
 
This year marks the observance of International Fraud Awareness Week, 
which is set aside to raise awareness about the impact of fraud upon our 
society. 

  

Global fraud losses amount to more than 3,6 billion dollars as at 2020. 
Be the driver to reducing this global damage by reporting any suspected 
fraudulent activities to the National Anti-fraud and corruption hotline. 

  

0800 701 701 

  

The Harry Gwala District Municipality firmly commits itself to applying a 
‘zero tolerance’ to fraud and corruption (HGDM fraud prevention 
strategy, 2021:5). 
 


